
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

Kempton  

Storm Channel 

Rehabilitation Project 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

Mid-June 2021 — Late-August 2021 

Working Hours  Monday—Friday | 7 a.m. — 4 p.m. 

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will complete a rehabilitation project in the unincorporated Orange County area of 

Rossmoor. Construction begins upstream of the San Gabriel River at the 605 Freeway and continues 

1,130-feet downstream of Montecito Road. Work will include repair of concrete cracks and removal 

and replacement of channel lining. 

Residents and businesses in close proximity to the storm 

channel will be temporarily impacted by construction 

noise and dust. 

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

ocpublicworks 

ocpublicworks 

WHERE 

Mario Garcia (714) 599-0681 

Matthew Dean (657) 321-4099 

ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 


